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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity for input. As many have stated previously, this area was hit hard. We,

as private property owners located within the antelope fire, would love to see as much salvage and recovery

repair as possible.  The area is being decimated by drought, beetle kill, and now fire.  Every bit that we can help

this eco system recover the better for all involved.  I would like to see salvage to the best allowed,  and hopefully

some replanting as necessary.  Immediate concerns are with hazard trees along these forest roads 43N05,06

that are means to access large areas of private property. We appreciate the effort made to open these roads

through joint efforts.  Our fear as time passes and these hazards are not mitigated and they rot, these roads will

soon be impassable to the forest and private land.  Without access I feel the fire fighting efforts in the future will

be hindered. Please take the necessary steps to remove the hazards, and continue to help restore and maintain

accessibility to those affected.  Thank you. 

 


